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Monday, November 19, 2019 at 5:30 pm
Knight Campus room 4080
Attendance – see attached
Quorum present
John Leidecker gave an update on J term and contract negotiations.
Several faculty listed concerns with the current administration. 
Brendan Britton made a motion seconded by Kim Rouillier to draft a statement of no confidence in CCRI’s administration. The full faculty will then vote through Election Buddy whether to support this statement of no confidence, not support it, or to abstain. The motion passed. 
The meeting was adjourned at approximately 7:45.




